
 

 

 

8
th

 November 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

I am writing to advise you that Mrs Kelley will be leaving Lanesfield at the end of 

December. She is currently absent due to illness. 

To prepare for change and fully support the children we have appointed a teacher for 

this term to work alongside Mrs Sutherland. 

Miss Morris has worked at Lanesfield for a short period in year 3 and is clear of the 

Lanesfield way.  She has a love of year 6 and has fitted in straight away with the 

team. 

You may see an advert as we are hoping to recruit a permanent part-time member of 

staff to year 6 for future stability. 

Yours faithfully 

 

Mrs Z Rollinson 

Head Teacher 

   


